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Comments: comment regarding the wilderness designation to land you are considering.

 

I would like to give a general comment regarding the wilderness designation you are considering.

 

I am usually against all increases in adding acreage to the wilderness designation.

 

The wilderness designation always discriminates against those with disabilities as it prevents access using

mechanical means such as a 4 wheel drive.

 

For this reason I believe adding further acreage to the wilderness designation is wrong and the wilderness

designation should be modified to accept motor vehicles in a responsible way or the wilderness designation

should be abolished.

 

Albert Llata

La Mirada, CA 

 


